The Christmas Party and Gift Exchange was lots of fun, and we all enjoyed the brunch at the Water Street Brewery in Grafton We had a
very brief meeting - you'll find the Meeting Minutes below. Please mark your calendars for the Annual Meeting, which will be held on
Sunday, Mar. 20 th. We will be electing officers and board members, as well as presenting awards for any new titles earned in 2015. If
your Airedale has earned a new title, please send me the information, including the dog's full name, the owner(s)'s name(s), and the title
earned.

Sandi Cooley will be sending out the Membership Renewal form soon. Please respond to her as soon as possible.
~Sue Shannon

WATC Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 11:12 a.m. on Sunday, Dec. 13th.

President's Report:

WATC President Pam Straus led a discussion about several changes at the Kettle Moraine Kennel Club. These changes should not affect
our Specialty Show, which will be held on Saturday, June 25th. Everything is reserved for our Specialty Show - the room for our luncheon,
grooming tables, etc. It was reported that if we want to bring in our own food for the luncheon, which we have done in the past, we will
have to pay an extra insurance fee. The alternative would be to use one of their catering companies. Sue Shannon will look into this.
There was also a discussion about who we will ask to be our Sweeps Judge.

There was no Secretary's Report.
Treasurer's Report:
WATC Treasurer Sandi Cooley reported that our checkbook balance is $6,260.36. She will be sending out the Membership Renewals

soon.

NEW BUSINESS:
Craig Larrabee and Mike Bernklau agreed to host our Annual Meeting at their home. The date will be Sunday, Mar. 20th.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30.

WATC 2016 ANNUAL MEETING

Sunday, March 20th

11:00 a.m.

At the home of Craig Larrabee and Mike Bernklau
617 E. Circle Rd.

Mequon, WI 53092

If your last name begins with A - R, please bring a side dish or salad.
If your last name begins with S - Z, plase bring a dessert.

Driving Directions
From 1-43, take the Mequon Rd. exit. Go east on Mequon Rd. The road will curve to the south. Go approximately 2 miles, past the park
on your left, to Circle Rd. Go Left on Circle Rd. At the 'T', turn left. Their home will be on your right, with the Airedale mailbox.

PUPPIES PUPPIES PUPPIES PUPPIES PUPPIES

Barbara Brown, Quantum Airedales announces a beautiful litter of 9 puppies by
Aberdeen Sovereign Ruler x Ch Quantum's Aria Exemplar on December 28, 2015
5 males and 4 females

bbquantum446@gmail.com

Sandi Cooley is expecting a litter February 25th. The dam is Ch Strongbow Pistol Packin Momma JHF RATI RATN (Rowan), and the sire,
owned by Craig Larrabee and Mike Bernklau, is Ch Moraine Warland Jack Bernabee.
strongbowairedales@gmail.com
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The Christmas Party and Gift Exchange was lots of fun, and we all enjoyed the brunch at the Water Street Brewery in Grafton  We had a very brief meeting - you'll find the Meeting Minutes below.  Please mark your calendars for the Annual Meeting, which will be held on Sunday, Mar. 20 th.  We will be electing officers and board members, as well as presenting awards for any new titles earned in 2015.  If your Airedale has earned a new title, please send me the information, including the dog's full name, the owner(s)'s name(s), and the title earned.

Sandi Cooley will be sending out the Membership Renewal form soon.  Please respond to her as soon as possible.
~Sue Shannon
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